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Secretary Aida Camacho-Welch
Board of Public Utilities
44 South Clinton Avenue
3rd Floor, Suite 314
PO Box 350
Trenton, NJ 08625-0350

BOARD OF PUBLIC UTILITIES
TRENTON, NJ

RECEIVED
MA!~_ ~--~ _ ,-.,~,

BOARD OF ,~-’~a ~, .~-.’ -I It. I-IES
TRENTON, NJ

RE: In the Matter of the Petition of PSE&G for approval of its Clean Energy Future - Energy
Efficiency Program on a Regulated Basis - Notice of Public Hearings BPU Docket Nos.
G018101112 and EO18101113

Dear Secretary Camacho-Welch:

Federal Business Centers is the landlord for over 180 businesses in Raritan Center®, Edison, NJ.
We are aware of PSE&G’s "Clean Energy Future - Energy Efficiency" proposal.

Our customers are heavily reliant on PSE&G for its electric and natural gas services. We have
previously participated in energy efficiency programs and fully support these types of programs.

Energy efficiency and reliability is important to the success of the businesses who make their
home here in Raritan Center®. We are supportive of PSE&G’s continued commitment to offer
programs that will lower costs and advance efficient design.

Federal Business Centers is fully supportive of PSE&G’s Clean Energy Future - Energy Efficiency
program, and encourage the New Jersey Board of Public Utilities to approve the program.

If you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Peter Visceglia
President
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